
Allen, Meredith
7/21/2014 10:10:34 AM
Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: meeting? 

Hi Terrie,

We do. It is from 10-11 on Thursday in 5305.

Also, will send you an update on the tree trimming that is happening today.

Thanks,
Meredith

On Jul 21, 2014, at 9:53 AM, "Prosper, Terrie D." <tefrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

Hi Meredith,

Do we have a meeting with you and your team on Thursday at 10 a.m. re: PG&E’s 
Emergency Management Advancement Program? It’s on my calendar, but the person 
scheduling it here can have calendar issues at times, so I thought I’d check directly with 
you.

Thanks!

Terrie

Terrie Prosper

Director, News and Public Information Office

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-2160

SB GT&S 0281128

mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:tefrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov


tdp@cpuc.ca.gov

Facebook I Twitter I www.cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0281129

mailto:tdp@cpuc.ca.gov
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov

